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OAKHILLS HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 

The Greenbelt 

The greenbelt which surrounds our homes and neighborhood belongs to the Oak Hills 
Homeowners Association and the homeowners who live here. This greenbelt, which 
was set aside for the enjoyment and use of all the homeowners, may be accessed via 
paths at the end of many streets.  Several of these paths have been maintained by the 
homeowners who live next to them and that maintenance is appreciated since it helps 
the HOA to keep our dues to a minimum.   Unfortunately, there have been some home-
owners who took it upon themselves to landscape or block access to a greenbelt access 
area next to their property. 

No homeowner may restrict the access to any portion of the greenbelt or any access 
path.  These areas are for the use of the homeowners for accessing areas of the green-
belt. 

Any homeowner wishing to improve the 
greenbelt area or access path near their 
home must request permission from the 
Board of Directors.  They must also recognize 
that any improvements made will become 
the property of the Association.   

If you have any questions about a specific 
area of the greenbelt, please contact the  

office. 

Greenbelt Access Areas & Paths 

Ready… Set… Decorate! 
The OHHA Board is once again sponsoring a Holiday Decorating Contest. 

Decorate your house, yard, trees, children and pets… well, maybe you don’t need to go 
that far, but we encourage you to decorate something that will be visible from the 

street. 
A $50 gift certificate will be awarded to the winning resident. 

An independent panel of judges will select semi-finalists between December 20 – 22 
and final selection will be made on December 23rd. 
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OAKHILLS HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION Board of Directors 

We’re on the Web! 

www.oakhillshoa.org 

Did you know that the non-profit educational organization in North 
Monterey County that provides “beyond the classroom” learning oppor-
tunities for children of all ages, Educational Resources of Monterey 
County at Hidden Hills Ranch (ERMCO) is located only 10 minutes from 
Oak Hills? Providing outstanding activities for the whole family, this 
unique educational facility recently celebrated their 5th Anniversary at 
Hidden Hills Ranch, which is situated right off Highway 101 at 19014 
Pesante Road. ERMCO (www.ermco.net), includes 45 beautiful acres, 
complete with many farm animals, a pond, hiking trails, amphitheater, a 
teacher and parent educational resource lending library, a variety of 
educational classes, educational travel, and much more. Please visit 
www.oakhillshoa.org and click on Community Support for more addi-
tional information or call (831) 776-3524 or email info@ermco.net.  

A Hidden Jewel…. 

Heart to Heart Center for Spiritual Living 
Please join us Sundays 10:30 a.m.  - 11:30 a.m. 

Fellowship time follows the service. 
We are an interfaith spiritual community where all 

are welcome. 
Prunedale Grange Hall, 17890 Moro Road.  

Share your Monterey County 
Great Find 


